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Mark Foster 

Board Certified Administrative Law 

Texas Board of Legal Specialization 

904 West Avenue, Suite 107 
Austin, Texas 78701 

(512) 708-8700 

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32999 

Fax (512) 697-0058 
www .mfosterlaw .com 

May 30, 2018 

Writer's Email: 
mark@mfosterlaw.com 
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RE: Rosebud Telephone, LLC Withdrawal of Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity; Docket 20090440; Company Code TY011. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I represent Rosebud Telephone, LLC (hereafter "Rosebud"). Please accept this 
letter as Rosebud's withdrawal of its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to 
provide Telecommunications Services within the State of Florida. The effective date of 
withdrawal is to be June 20, 2018. Rosebud has customers in Florida that are currently 
being transferred to another provider and were provided notice by letter on February 12, 
2018 about Rosebud's withdrawal from the Florida telecommunications market. This 
letter should also serve as Rosebud withdrawing its tariff that is on file at the 
Commission. 
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Contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further. 

Very truly yours, 

-~w~ 
Mark Foster 



February 12, 2018 

Dear Valued Customer; 

ROSEBUD TELEPHONE, LLC 
P 0 Box 597 

Rosebud,TX 76570 

There is no easy way to say this but after much contemplation and anguish the Directors of 
Rosebud Telephone, LLC have decided to close our business effective no later than 30 days from the date 
of this letter. 

We have given a lot of thought on this but faced with the continuous decline of the payphone industry, 
a proposed price increase, non-payment, and the lack of potential profit we have no choice. 

We request that you find alternative service to transfer your lines as soon as possible. Your choices 
are probably between AT&T, Centurylink, Frontier, TPX (CA), Birch, or Legacy. 

We have valued your business over the past years and we wish each of you success in the future. 

Regretfully, 

Mary Ann Mitchell, President 
Greg Taylor, Vice-President 
Grace Frei, Member 
Randy Bro, Member 




